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Assalaamalaikum Parents! I pray everyone has had a good week. The 
kindergarteners have had an excellent time understanding what is expected of 
them in terms of behavior and their social skills are improving daily. Also, they are 
having an easier time learning new sight words and are able to count to 100. Our 
students are very motivated to learn and are taking responsibility for their own 
education. I am very proud of them and thank you for your support in helping them 
everyday to be better than yesterday. Insha’Allah we all have a recharging long 
weekend. 

Jan 21st: 3rd Quarter begins 

Jan 21st: No School  
(Martin Luther King’s Day) 

Jan 25th: Report Card Day
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• Jan 25th: Please check for report card 
and have it signed and returned to me 
on the 26th, please, i’A.  

• The kindergartners have a literacy 
binder that will teach them all they 
need to know for this winter. Each 
student also has been gifted a blue 
folder dedicated to penmanship. These 
will go home with them once a week 
for you to review.  

• Continue reading to your child and 
signing their reading log 

This week we do not have a single star student 
as every student has received a prize for 
something they have done in our classroom. All 
of our students are stars; whether it be in 
team work, sight word recognition, social 
behavior or their counting skills, all of our 
kindergarteners have improved in one area or 
another. 

We will be creating new sight boards for the new 
words we are learning and will begin creating 
sentences with them for the new book we will 
create about our class. There will be a continued 
focus on their penmanship.  Also, we will be 
working on counting money and understanding its 
value during math. Thank you again! Insha’Allah I 
look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday. 




